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Friday 24th May 2019 

Dear Parents, Carers, Children and Governors, 
 

We break up on today and return to school on Monday 3rd June.  
Hope everyone has a good half term week. 

 
Date for your diary  ! Sports Day – the afternoon of Thursday 27th 
June 2019.  
A list of key events for the rest of the year will come out after half term.   
 
 

  

First Holy Communion  - Congratulations Year 3 on your First Holy Communion last Sunday 
– you were amazing.  A very special day for the children, their families and friends  - and the sun 
shone too ! 
 

Year 5 Mass of Enrolment -  After half term, our Year 5 children will start their preparation to receive 
the Sacrament of Confirmation when they are in Year 6.  Their special Mass of Enrolment will be on 
Wednesday 5th June and a parent or grandparent needs to attend this mass .  
   
Congratulations to Mrs Stanton -  who has been appointed as Principal at SS Peter and Paul Catholic 
Primary School in Coventry and will start in September.  
 

Goodbye -  We bid farewell to our Chair of Governors, Mr Tony Kiely who has served our school for the 
past three years.  We wish him all the best for the future.  Mr Michael Sharkey has stepped up from Vice 
Chair of Governors into the role until September.  We thank Mr Kiely for all his hard work and dedication to 
Our Lady’s over the years.   
 
Pop-Up Swimming Pool -    We are delighted with the progress of our children are 
making in learning to swim in our pool.  The lessons will continue after the half 
term and parents will receive a letter if their child will be having lessons.     
 

May Procession ~ Thank you for your donations of flowers for the May procession – they 
were all beautiful.  Thank you to Abigail and Alex, who did a splendid job as May Queen and 
Paige.   

 
 

 
Art Exhibition -  Well done to all the artists who entered the art competition. 

Congratulations to Mahiba, Connie, Milo, Sara and Bethany who received prizes for their entries.  Well Done 
!  

 



Stars of the Week : 
Congratulations to these wonderful SUPERSTARS who have shone this week:   They had ‘Tea with Mrs C’ 

this morning and shared with me their Maths and English books.                       
 

Reception –    Orla- Mai  
Year 1 –  Maxwell  
Year 2 - Edmund     
Year 3-          Whole class for being brilliant at their First Holy Communion        
Year 4 -    Cesar    
Year 5 -    Ella     

Year 6-  Ashleigh         
 

Attendance: for the last week  - Well Done Year 5  - Cookie Bear heading your way today !  
Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

95% 96% 93% 97% 97% 99% 98% 
   
 

Catholic Schools Football and Netball Rally -  Well done to our two teams who competed against the 
other Catholic Primary Schools in Coventry on Wednesday.  The footballers reached the semi- finals and the 
girls did well in their group 
 

Netball Match – Our netball team played so well yesterday against Stoke Heath in the Coventry Cup –
sadly losing 7-5 – Congratulations to Lexi for receiving player of the match award.   
 

 

Week commencing 3rd June  2019 at a glance – ALL CLUBS FINISH AT 4.15PM except Singing on a 
Tuesday which is 4pm   
 

Date Time Activity Venue 
Monday  3.15pm  - 4.15pm Irish Dancing  with Miss Mary  Hall  
Tuesday  3.15pm  - 4.15pm  Sports Club Years 3 and 4 with Mr Shale  Field 

Singing club with Miss Ward  - 4pm finish  Y1 class 
Wednesday  9.30am  Year 5 Mass of Enrolment  Church  

3.15pm – 4.15pm  Multi skills with Mr Shale  Astro pitch 
Thursday  3.15pm – 4.15pm Year 3 and 4 Football with  Mr Shale  Astro pitch  

3.15pm -4.15pm Netball     
Friday  9am  Celebration assembly  Hall  

 
Have a wonderful half term week.  
 
 
Mrs Kate Connelly   
Headteacher  

May is the month of 
Mary our patron saint. 


